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Request: 
 
Please release the following information under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act:  

What is the current market value of your local government pension scheme?  

Has any of it been invested? If so, where was it invested?  

Response:  

North Tyneside Council do not hold this information. 
The Tyne and Wear Pension Scheme is administered by South Tyneside Council. 
Any questions about this should be directed to them. 


